UNITED STATES SPECIAL OPERATIONS COMMAND
7701 TAMPA POINT BOULEVARD
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621-5323

September 16, 2015

Command Freedom of Information/Privacy Act/Civil Liberties Branch

Mr. Nathan Wessler
American Civil Liberties Union
125 Broad Street

18" Floor

New York, New York 10004

Dear Mr. Wessler:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request (copy
attached) submitted to U.S. Special Operations Command (USSOCOM) and assigned
USSOCOM FOIA 2012-096.

Subject matter experts assigned to USSOCOM performed a search in all areas that
would reasonably and/or likely contain information that was clearly described in your
request; no responsive records were located.

If you are not satisfied with this action, you have the right to appeal to the appellate
authority, the Director of Administration, Office of the Secretary of Defense, by writing
directly to OSD/JS Freedom of Information, ATTN: Appeals Office, 1155 Defense
Pentagon, Washington, D.C. 20301-1155. Your appeal must be postmarked within 60
calendar days of the date of this response. Alternatively, you may also submit your
appeal electronically, within 60 calendar days of the date of this response, at the
following link: http://pal.whs.mil/palMain.aspx. Your appeal should cite case number
2012-096, and be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”

Sincerely,

Keith F. Komosinski

Chief, USSOCOM Freedom of Information/
Privacy Act/Civil Liberties Branch

Attachment



